
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

BRADLEY BEACH BOARD OF EDUCATION  
MEETING NOTICE 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to the residents of Bradley Beach and other interested parties that the 
Bradley Beach Board of Education on June 24, 2025 will hold a public hearing as defined by 
Section 5 of Public Law 2007, Chapter 53.  Section 5 of the Public Law 2007, Chapter 53 
requires boards of education to permit the public to comment on any changes or amendments to 
certain administrative contracts (Business Administrator’s contract) as they are renewed or 
amended.  Members of the public are invited to submit comments.  The Public Hearing will be 
followed by the regularly scheduled board meeting where formal action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ David J. Tonzola  
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
 
               

 
 
 

 
 


